
As a retired police officer, Veteran, grandparent, Citizen, and NRA Member I ask you to 
please oppose any effort to promote, further, or accept this bill into law. It is overly 
broad and represents a "Catch-22" that imposes an unnecessary restrictions on our 2nd 
Amendment rights beyond reasonableness. 
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